
Sayyid Al-Hakeem blesses the new school year, stresses school-family
integration to build the next generation

At the beginning of the new school year and during his visit to several Baghdad schools on

12/10/2022, Sayyid Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, congratulated the students

and the education faculty on the start of the new year and attendance after the crisis of the

Corona epidemic. H.E. also blessed everyone with the anniversary of the Prophet’s birth,

indicating that science and knowledge are the characteristics of our Islamic religion.

His Eminence pointed out the importance of the school as an institution in which cultures fuse

to produce a unified educational culture, indicating the importance of integration between the

school and the family as they are two pillars for shaping the student’s personality, as healthy

societies need a healthy family and a sound school, and the student is their mutual ambassador.

His Eminence illustrated the importance of the school curricula and their role in introducing

the past and foreseeing the future, stressing that a successful educational environment

requires  proper  learning  and  thinking,  harmonizing  theoretical  and  practical  studies,

developing skills and capabilities, deepening patriotism, community service, and teamwork, and

consolidating democracy as a culture for the student and introducing him to his rights and

duties.

His Eminence said, "The success of the school is measured by its ability to teach and train

students to face life's challenges and tests," praising the educational institution's role and

effort in educating and creating the new generation.


